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From: Fox Valley Region Action Group [mailto:foxvalleyregionactiongroup@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, 4 May 2018 2:03 PM 
To: OLG ‐ Ku‐ring‐gai Council <kmc@kmc.nsw.gov.au> 
Cc: Tim Green <Tim.Green@planning.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Attn Scott McInnes. Re: DA 00058/18 161,163,185A Fox Valley Rd 
 

 
Dear Mr McInnes 
 
Further to the concerns already expressed about the proposed demolition of three 
houses in Fox Valley Road and the positioning there of a display unit to enable off the 
plan purchase of 200 units, it has come to our attention that the “proposed” display 
units were delivered to the Wahroonga Estate grounds yesterday. This is despite the 
fact that the DA has not yet been considered by Ku-Ring-Gai Council. 
 
We consider this action to be extremely provocative. It is pre-empting any decision on 
the demolition and with the obvious intention of counteracting the very strong 
opposition from church congregations, parents and local residents. The developers 
should be required to remove those display units immediately, only to be returned if 
and when the DA is approved.  
 
This action is yet another indication of the total disdain for proper community 
consultation shown by the hierarchy of the Australasian Conference Association 
Limited, which owns the land. The Adventist Church, the San Hospital and the 
Adventist schools have been supported by the community for many years. We respect 
the Adventists for the way in which they live according to their beliefs, respecting their 
neighbours. Unfortunately the actions of the Australasian Conference Association and 
the developers of the proposed units is very quickly eroding this respect. 
 
Enough is enough! 
 

Yours sincerely 
Patricia H White 
for and on behalf of FRAG 




